
 

PTC INDUSTRIES LIMITED 
Advanced Manufacturing & Technology Centre 

NH 25A, Sarai Shahjadi, Lucknow 227 101 
Uttar Pradesh, India 

 

 
CIN L-27109UP1963PLC002931 

Tel: +91 522 7111017 | Fax: +91 522 2265302 | Email: info@ptcil.com | Website: www.ptcil.com 

 

Date: 11.05.2020 
 
To,           
BSE Limited 
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400 001, India. 
 

 
Ref: Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
Sub: Restart of Company’s Plant operations which were shut down due to Novel Coronavirus 
(COVID-19) 
 
Dear Sir/ Ma’am, 
 
This is in reference to our previous communication dated March 23, 2020 & March 24, 2020 on 
the captioned matter, whereby it was informed that the Company has been taking continuous 
steps to respond to the situation in-line with the advisories from Local, State and Central 
Government in view of Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) and in order to safeguard the risks to the 
health of our employees, vendors & customers, the Company has moved to “work from home” 
policy for all its office employees and has remain closed until next decision of the management as 
per advisories from Local, State and Central Government.  
 
The recent advisories from Local, State and Central Government had permitted the Company to 
resume its operations in adherence with the guidelines issues by the Government in this regard.  
 
The management of the Company has made necessary arrangements to resume operations in 
accordance with aforesaid guidelines and operations have commenced from today, May 11, 2020. 
 
We shall keep you updated regarding the further developments in this regard. 
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
For PTC Industries Limited 

        
 
(Anuj Nigam) 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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